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26th January 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Class visit to the Runway Visitor’s Park 
 

On Wednesday 15th February 2017 we are planning to take the children to the Runway Visitors 
Park in Altrincham.   Having taken children to visit the park in the past I know that they are sure to 
have an amazing time.   
 
The Education Centre provides an opportunity to bring our ‘Terrific Transport’ topic to life.  The 
children will each have the opportunity to sit in the captain’s chair and operate the control panel.  
They will be able to dress up in character and learn about the different jobs of the people who 
work in airports.  They will have a guided tour around the Education Centre to explore the static 
planes.  We will even get to see some planes taking off (all at a safe distance!)   
 
The cost of trip will be £17.20 per child.  This will include £7.50 for a two hour workshop and 
guided tour and the rest of the cost towards of transport and supervision.  As you know, we 
always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost of transport and admission fees. 
Unfortunately, if this voluntary contribution is not forthcoming then the visit will not be able to 
take place. 
 
The children will need to arrive early on this day and the classroom door will be opened at 8.40am 
so that they can be registered early. We are planning to leave at approximately 9.10am. We will 
return to school ready for our usual home time.  
 
We will provide the children with a snack and drink when we arrive. They will then have time to 
eat a packed lunch after our guided tour.  A packed lunch can be provided by school or you can 
choose to send in a disposable packed lunch for this special day out.  Please let us know on the 
reply slip or by informing the school office whether or not a school packed lunch is required by 
Friday 10th February. 
 
The children will need to wear a warm waterproof coat because parts of the tour will be outdoors. 
They should also wear their usual school uniform and sensible footwear. 
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Please complete the permission form below and return with the payment by Friday 10th February.  
You will also be able to grant permission and make payment via ParentMail. 
The Reception children were very sensible when we took them out on the ‘Welly Walk’ and then 
to visit the church with Mrs Ling.  We are looking forward to taking them on their first proper 
school trip.  If you have any questions please come and ask so that we can put your mind at rest. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Kirby 
 
 

 

Runway Visitor’s Park Trip – Reception 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………. to visit the Runway Visitor’s Park 

on Wednesday 15th February and have enclosed £17.20 to cover the cost of the visit. 

 

I understand my child will need to be at school for 8.40am this day. 

 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child  

 

My child will require a school packed lunch 

 
 
Signed  ……………………………………     Child’s name  ………………………………. 
 
 


